
 

 

 

6th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 3 Theatre Trip 
 
As part of our English studies, the Year 3 teachers would like to take the children to The 
Old Rep Theatre to see “Peter Pan the Musical.” 
The date for this visit is Friday 15th December and coaches will leave school 
approximately 9:10am, returning by 1:30pm. 
 
The total cost for this exciting trip is £18.00. The deadline for payment is Monday 6th 
November and we would request that this is paid via our online payment system. Please 
note that if we do not receive enough contributions then the trip may not be able to go 
ahead.  
 
Please contact the school office if you have any queries or concerns with regards to 
payment for this trip.  
 
We should already have your Annual Consent form for educational visits now, so you 
don’t need to complete anything else.   
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform and please ensure that they bring a water 
bottle and a packed lunch in a small rucksack.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Smith                Mrs Baker                      Mrs Tonks 

 


